Nev. top court to hear school
choice challenge

By Trevon Milliard, Reno Gazette-Journal

The Nevada Supreme Court has scheduled a hearing for the last
remaining challenge to Nevada’'s new school choice program,
putting a decision within sight for the 6,000 students seeking
payment for private school.

The hearing, tentatively scheduled for July 8, will allow both
sides to present their cases to the Nevada Supreme Court at
the Regional Justice Center in Las Vegas at 10am. The state 1is
defending its new school choice program against a group of
seven parents who claim it’s unconstitutional.

The court could issue its ruling as soon as a week after the
hearing. A favorable ruling for the state would lift a court-
ordered injunction and allow Nevada to start funding students’
education savings accounts for next school year.

Read the whole story


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/05/110228/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/05/110228/
http://www.rgj.com/story/news/education/2016/05/25/nv-supreme-court-hear-private-school-payment-case-july-8/84914816/

